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I strongly opposed SB210. Ending Vote by Mail would effectively disenfranchise 

voters who are unable to get to the polls on election day due to disability, lack of 

transportation, having to work, lack of childcare etc. 

 

Oregon's vote by Mail system has worked flawlessly for decades with little or no 

evidence of fraud  This is a solution in search of a problem.  Vote by Mail offers 

families like mine the opportunity to sit together, research and discuss candidates 

and measures in order to cast informed votes.  

 

I strongly urge the Committee to reject this measure out of hand.  

 

Sincerely  

Carol Ambruso 

Beaverton  OR 


